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NEWSLETTER Thursday 25th January 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
Well – it’s been a busy time over the last two weeks with all the classes working hard as the term hits full 
speed. I have the pleasure of having children come to me to show off their work and it is always a joy to 
see the effort and progress they make – my gold stickers guarantee a smile! 
 
LANDSCOVE LEARNERS 
 
Class One have been exploring composing numbers 0-5 in lots of different ways this week. They 
particularly enjoyed using real-world objects, for example 3 hoops plus 2 hoops equals 5 hoops. 

 
Class 2 have thoroughly enjoyed our book club sessions ~ they have so many stories and opinions to 
share! During book club last week, we partnered up with Class 4 to share our favourite books and to 
explore non-fiction and poetry texts. Class 4 pupils are great at showing the younger children the joy that 
can be found in a book! 
 

 
 
This week, in computing, Class Three were introduced to the concept of sequences by joining blocks of 
code together in scratch. Scratch lessons will lead to the creation of interactive stories, games and 
animations ~ we can’t wait to see what they create. 
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Class Four had an amazing time at R.A.F Harrowbeer. They listened intently while archivist, Michael, 
shared his remarkable knowledge about the history of the airfield. There was plenty to explore around the 
learning bases: gas masks, rationing, air and sea rescue, air raid shelters, and the museum housing an 
incredible range of war time memorabilia.                                                                                                        
It was particularly lovely to receive an email from the volunteers who run the centre thanking us for our visit 
and saying that the children were all very well behaved, polite and a real credit to our schools. How lovely! 
 

 
 
 
ETHOS, VISION & VALUES                                                                                                                                   
This week in Collective Worship the children shared their 
thoughts about perseverance and individual liberty, 
particularly when persevering to be heard, have a voice 
and stand up for your thoughts and feelings. The children 
are able to respectfully articulate how their ideas link to our 
school values and British values. 

 
 
 



SAFEGUARDING & ATTENDANCE 
 

If you are concerned about a child’s 
wellbeing, please. 
contact the school or in non-school hours 
contact MASH on 0345 155 1071. 
 
Our designated safeguarding officer is 
Mrs. Ryder and the deputy safeguarding 
officer is Mr. Ansermoz 
 
YouTube is a video-sharing social media 

platform that allows billions of people 

around the world to watch, share and 

upload their own videos with a vast range 

of content – including sport, 

entertainment, education and lots more. 

It’s a superb space for people to 

consume content that they’re interested 

in. As a result, this astronomically popular 

platform has had a huge social impact: 

influencing online culture on a global 

scale and creating new celebrities. 

In the guide, you'll find tips on avoiding potential risks such as connecting with strangers, inappropriate 

content and high visibility. 

Free Online Safety Guide | YouTube (nationalcollege.com) 
 
 
FOLS – A message from Michelle  

Movie night is coming up, many of you have already bought tickets but there are still lots of spaces left. 

This is such a lovely treat for the children, we are showing the newly released Trolls: Band Together and it 

is only £8 including a hot dog, popcorn, drink and mufti. Friday the 2nd February 3:30pm – 5:30pm email 

fols@outlook.com to get your ticket.                                                                                                                          

Do sign up for the 100 club if you can, its such an easy way to make money for FOLS plus being in 

with the chance to win yourself. It is only £4 per month, with £2 going to FOLS and £2 going into the 

monthly prize fund. 

Coming up ~ 

• 2nd February ~ 3.30pm – 5.30pm Movie Night & Mufti Day. The film will be Trolls ‘Band Together’. 

£8 to include mufti, hotdog, popcorn & a drink. Please e-mail fols@outlook.com to reserve a place. 

• 17th May ~ Bags2school 

Thanks, Michelle. 

 

 

Attendance:   

(Our school target is 96.8%)  
Whole school 93.7% 

Class 1 90.7% 

Class 2 96.3% 

Class 3 90.8% 

Class 4  95% 

Well done to Class 2! 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/youtube-2022


COMING UP- DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

5th – 11th February  Mental health week: The theme this year is ‘My Voice Matters’. 

6th February  Safer internet day 
Parent workshop at 9am in school hall with Mr A 

6th February Class 1 class assembly for parents 3pm school hall 

9th February  Break up for half term. Back to school Monday 19th Feb 

27th & 29th February  Parent consultations – booking info will be sent in due course 

23rd February Class 3 Forest school day 

1st March  Class 2 class assembly for parents 3pm school hall 

5th March  Class 3 Mosque educational visit 

8th March  Mothering Friday  

8th March  Class 4 Forest school day  

11th March Jewish speaker visiting Class 2 & Class 4 

12th March  Class 3 class assembly for parents 3pm school hall 

13th March  Class 4 educational visit: Occombe Farm 

19th March  Class 4 class assembly for parents 3pm school hall 

22nd March  Class 2 Forest School day 

25th March  Y5/6 Hockey tournament  

26th March  Easter in a day & Easter collective with Rev Gina  

28th March  Break up – 3.30pm finish 

 

That’s all the news for now. Enjoy your 

weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 


